
Good Morning Ms. Funn:
What we are doing is moving the implementation plan section from Part II to Part I.  The reason why we 
are making the change is to ensure the application is aligned with the legislation change pursuant to 
FASTA.

The Federal Assets Sale and Transfer Act (Public Law 114-287) (FASTA) was passed in December 2016 
and requires the Office of Management and Budget and GSA to identify opportunities for the Federal 
Government to reduce its inventory of civilian real property - namely through accelerated sales of 
approved properties, more efficiently utilize existing properties, and reduce the cost for maintaining 
these properties.
https://www.gsa.gov/policy-regulations/policy/real-property-policy/asset-management/federal-assets-
sale-transfer-act-fasta

Please let me know if you require any additional information.

Thank you 

Clayon Solomon
Office Line: (301) 492-5070 
Mobile: (202) 536-8880 
Fax: (301) 492-5596

https://www.congress.gov/114/plaws/publ287/PLAW-114publ287.pdf
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